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June 8, 2018 

 

To:  All Local G-555 Members 

From:  The G-555 Contract Negotiation Team 

 

Re:  Contract Negotiations 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

The Union and the Company continued negotiations this week towards a new Collective 

Bargaining Agreement and we expect a busy week of bargaining as we approach next Friday’s 

expiration date.  Things can change quickly, so please be patient, as the negotiating team stands 

resolved to deliver the membership the contract you all deserve. 

 

Members of the Local G-555 Executive Board met with the UWUA National Officers and their 

legal counsel yesterday and today to update them on our progress while continuing to strategize.  

The National has pledged their continued support and offered any additional assistance that we 

may need. 

 

This week our members displayed their solidarity by standing during their safety tailgates while 

proudly wearing their Local G-555 shirts and “I Stand with Local G-555” buttons.  The 

Negotiating Team thanks every single member that participated and asks that our members 

continue to stand at their tailgates this week in order to show the Company that our members are 

united in our pursuit of a fair and equitable contract.  WE ARE ONE UNION and when we are 

united in solidarity, we shall not be divided. 

 

The Negotiating Team will try to keep the membership updated as much as possible this week.  

Please continue to visit our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/LocalG555/) & website 

(www.G-555.com); the only places to get accurate updates from your Negotiating Committee.   

 
 

Our BARGAINING STRENGTH is in our UNITY! 
 

 
 

Fraternally Yours, 

The Local G-555 Negotiating Team 


